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On Sept. 15, I.C.E hosted its first event of the season, Dinner and a Movie.

We had a total of 167 people participate in the event, and a total of 27 local vendors attended as well.  

All proceeds benefit a GBC Ag scholarship.  President Curtis attended and said he had a good time.

In the future, we would like to continue the event, creating a memorial scholarship.
